
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
24th May 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: New recruitment for Eagles Class for September 2019 
 
As you are aware, since Mrs Clarke’s departure from Framfield after Christmas, Mrs Tsapparelli very kindly 
agreed to step in and cover Eagles Class full time. We are extremely grateful to Mrs Tsapparelli for working so 
hard along with Mrs Brennan to ensure continuity for our pupils. I am sure you will continue to offer your 
support to Mrs Tsapparelli and Mrs Brennan during Term 6, which will be a busy but exciting one. 
 
I am pleased to inform you that we have appointed a new teacher to replace Mrs Clarke for September.  
Miss Norvell is an experienced KS2 teacher and she is really looking forward to joining us here at Framfield. 
Miss Norvell will be in Eagles Class on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday.  Mrs Tsapparelli will resume 
teaching on Thursday and Friday. I am currently arranging for Miss Norvell to visit the school during Term 6 
and I am sure there will be the opportunity for our current year 4 and 5 pupils to meet her. 
 
Miss Jarvis will continue to teach in Kingfishers Class on Mondays until the end of the academic year. Once 
again, we are extremely grateful that she could step in at short notice, ensuring continuity of care and quality 
of teaching for our pupils. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Lisa Pestell 
Headteacher 
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